Tracy, Mary

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK

Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 3:09 PM

To: Tracy, Mary

Subject: FW: Opposition to proposed new CrR 3.7 and CrR 4.7 and CrR 4.1

From: Walton-Anderson, Natalie [mailto:Natalie.Walton-Anderson@kingcounty.gov]
Sent: Monday, April 22, 2019 2:16 PM

To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>

Subject: Opposition to proposed new CrR 3.7 and CrR 4.7 and CrR 4.1

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing to you express opposition to the proposed changes to the following court rules: CrR 3.7, CrR 4.7, and CrR 4.1
The proposed changes endanger the community safety and the rights of victims and witnesses who already have very
limited rights under the criminal justice system. Please do not adopt the court rule changes.

Thank you for your consideration.
Natalie

Natalie Walton Anderson, Senior Deputy Prosecuting Attorney
King County Prosecuting Attorney’s Office - Criminal Division
516 Third Avenue | Seattle, WA 98104

Work: (206) 477-1953| Fax: (206) 296-0955



